
ISSUES ARISING FROM OVERVIEW AND SCRUTINY 
OR OTHER COMMITTEES

RECYCLING REWARD SCHEME

Responsibility: Portfolio Holder for Environment, Waste and Planning

Report of:           Director of Environment and Corporate Assets 

Decision Route

Cabinet 5 December 2016 CAB 104

Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) 
Committee 13 December 2016 Minute No 112

Cabinet  9 January 2017

Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) Committee Recommendations

The Scrutiny (Policy and Performance) Committee, at its meeting held on 13 
December 2016, endorsed Cabinet decision CAB 104 and made additional 
recommendations (highlighted in bold) as follows:     

(a) That, subject to (b)-(d), it be recommended to the Cabinet that Decision 
CAB 104 be endorsed as follows:

(i)      That the implementation of a recycling reward scheme, to be 
funded from funding awarded to the Council by the 
Department for Communities and Local Government, be 
approved.

(ii)     That the Director of Environment and Corporate Assets be 
authorised to procure a provider to administer and host the 
scheme. 

(iii)    That a report be brought back to Cabinet in February/March 
2017 with further details of the proposed scheme. 

(b) That it be requested that the report with further details of the 
proposed scheme be the subject of pre-decision Scrutiny.

(b) That serious consideration be given to administering the funding in-
house. 

(c) That a sum of money be held in reserve for use by Councillors to use  
in support of recycling schemes in their wards. 


